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23rd May 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Kenilworth Carnival Float 2017 

 

This year’s carnival is fast approaching (Saturday 1st July 2017)!  Thanks to parents and children 

giving up their time to work together, we’ve had a winning streak with our carnival floats for 

the last two years. 

 

Traditionally, we open this up to Year 3 parents and carers to work on, so this year we would 

like to ask for help from Mrs Tennant’s class.  If you are able to help, please fill out the slip 

below and return to school no later than this Friday 26th May.  In the past, the group has got 

together on the Friday evening before the carnival to assemble the float (which also has a 

theme chosen by the Year 3 parents and children).  

  

Let’s see if we can make it three years in a row as winners! 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mr D Barrow 

Head Teacher 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Kenilworth Carnival Float 2017 

 

Name of child: …………………………………………………………………………………..  Class: 3T 

 

I am able * / unable * to help with this year’s Year 3 carnival float (* delete as appropriate) 

 

Name(s): ...…………………………...............................................................……………………………….. 

 

Number of helpers:   Contact number(s): ………………………………………………………...... 

 

Email address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………….. Date: ………………………………… 

 


